
Stormwater Work Group 
 
See letter for all comments -

The permit appropriately specifies that the request will come from the SAM Coordinator.
Permittees would appreciate the permit specifying more detail about how and when such requests
would be made and how the permit requirement would be fulfilled.

• Specifically, what will happen if a permittee does not have the data, and whom in the permittee's
organization would receive the request?
• Permittees are also concerned about getting vague requests, or requests that are not related to
particular permit requirements. SWG letter to Ecology November 14, 201S 
• Ecology could consider making the timing of this requirement coincide with the submittal of the
annual rep01t. 

The SWG and our Effectiveness and Source Identification Subgroups will do our utmost to have
these data requests defined in the study proposals that come under consideration for our approval as
SAM studies. b. To address permittees' concerns about the potential burden imposed by this
requirement, the permit should fmther clarify that this request will occur no more than once per
year during the permit cycle.
 








